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*Subject to change at any point in the season* 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Protocols to attend a Newington High School sporting event: 

1. Spectator allowances 

 Student athletes will be able to name up to 6 family members they would like to 

be able to attend a contest. Only 4 members will be allowed to attend any one 

contest.  

 Visitor spectators will be allowed 2 family members per student athlete. 

2. Masks must be worn at all times regardless of vaccination status and spectators 

should maintain 3 ft. socially distant.  

3. Spectators attending the event should stay on their team’s bench side of the facility. 

Spectators should sit with other spectators from their respective schools. 

4. Upon completion of the contest, spectators will exit ensuring social distance when 

departing the facility.  

It is imperative that the protocols are followed in order to provide a safe and healthy environment 

for our spectators and student athletes. Failure to adhere to the protocols will result in removal 

from the event and an inability to attend future contests. 

As always, we expect good sportsmanship to be displayed from any fans in attendance and look 

forward to your positive support of our student athletes, coaches, and officials. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Christopher Meyers 

Director or Athletics & Student Activities 

Newington High School 

860-666-5611 x1621 


